_ STATE OF WASHINGTON _
WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., PO. Box 47250 ¢ Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 ¢ TTY (360) 586-8203

February 11, 2010

- Russell Esses, County Engineer
Grays Harbor County -

100 West Broadway, Suite 31
Montesano, WA 98563

Sent via E-mail and First Class Mail =~

RE: TR-110157 and TR-110162 - Petitions on Behalf of Puget Sound and Pacific
Railroad to Close the Hewitt Road and North 17™ Street nghway Rail Grade
Crossings in Grays Harbor County, Washington

Dear Mr. Esses:

On January 19, 2011, Puget Sound and Pacific Railroad (PSAP) filed two petitions with the
‘Washington Utilities-and Transportation Commission (Commission), seeking approval to close
two railroad crossing in Grays Harbor county. The Commission assigned the following docket
numbers to these petitions: : :

o TR-110157 — Hewitt Street (USDOT #096649C)
e TR-110162 ~North 17" Street (USDOT #096641X)

" On February 10, 2011, PSAP ﬁled revised petitions. Please review the enclosed rev1sed petxtlons
and respond by March 3, 2011. Your response options include: :

. Suppert the petitions — Complete the Respondent s Waiver of Hearing forms, which
serve as your consent for the Comm1ssmn to issue orders without further notice or
hearing.

¢ Do not support the petitions ~ Reply with your position and include whether you feel a: -
hearing is necessary to resolve the issues or suggest other courses of actlon suchas
further discussion prier to going to hearing.
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You must respond with your position within 20 days of the date of this letter. If you have any
questions, please contact Kathy Hunter at (360) 664-1257 or khunter@utc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

C/Z ya

David Danner .
Executive Director and Secretary

Enclosures

ce: - Steve Hefley, Puget Sound and Pacific Railroad (without enclosure)




